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CITY OF GERING TO DISCONTINUE RECYCLING PICK-UP NOW THROUGH MAY 11, 2020 

GERING – City Officials announced today that recycling pick-up routes will be discontinued now 

through May 11, 2020.  Resources are needed to ensure all sanitation routes are completed each 

week.  The City will announce when recycling pick-up will resume in May.  The single stream drop-

off locations in Gering will be pulled until further notice.   

In addition, the Baler Facility at the Gering Landfill will be closed to walk-in traffic.  All sanitation 

routes will continue as usual.  However, there will be no residential dumping now through May 

11, 2020 at the landfill.  Commercial businesses may still dump between 7 a.m. and 11 a.m. 

Monday through Friday.  Please direct questions to (308) 436-7568 and leave a message. At this 

time and until further notice, the City will collect grass clippings.     

 

 


